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RE: MGLA150116-2943 Freedom of information request

Mayor of London (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Thank you for your email of 14 January to the Mayor of London requesting:
- information via and communication form when the Mayor of London changed the law to allow cyclists to cross red light lights without punishment

- material in any communication form (electronic, minutes, papers, telephone calls or emails) which outline the decision to allow cyclists to cross red lights
without punishment

No such decision has been taken by the Mayor of London and as such we have no information to disclose in response to your request.

Yours sincerely

Public Liaison Unit

Under the terms of the freedom of information act 2000 | request the following:
- information via and communication form when the Mayor of London changed the law to allow cyclists to cross red light lights without punishment

- material in any communication form (electronic, minutes, papers, telephone calls or emails) which outline the decision to allow cyclists to cross red lights
without punishment
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